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Singapore- Malaysia Province 

 

 

After receiving our Congregational Leadership Team’s mandate on child safeguarding 
policies, our team brainstormed on how we can disseminate this important information to as 
many people as we can within our province. First and foremost, it was fundamental that 
education on the important tenets of child safeguarding be spread to our partners in mission 
so that they may help keep our children safe by knowing the red flags and the appropriate 
channels to report any possible concerns. 

 

Hence, we took the opportunity to distribute flyers on child safe guarding on an 
occasion that would reach the greatest number of partners in mission. Partners in the mission 
in Singapore, comprising of Sisters, staff, volunteers, government agencies and benefactors, 
gathered on 1 December 2019 to celebrate 80 years of Good Shepherd Mission in Singapore. 
A total of about 350 people was present in this event.  Furthermore, key mission partners 
from Malaysia, who were in Singapore for our Province Chapter, also attended our 
celebration. Even the priests and Archbishop of Singapore, who were present, received our 
flyer!  In fact, on 2nd December 2019 (the next day), we have someone from the community 
who came forward to us to enquire how to assist a neighbour who is experiencing domestic 
violence against a woman and her daughter.  This is as a result of reading our flyer from a 
colleague who attended our celebration and took several copies back to his office and 
distributed them.  



 

What better way to reach out to the most number of people within our province than 
this gathering of the Good Shepherd Family on this momentous occasion? 
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Together, we can safeguard our children! 
 


